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Dear ma’am,  

I am concermned about Delroy johnson subdivison of his 28 acres.  3 new wells in a time of drought 

could have unforeseen expenses on other owners who have older wells.  I am concerned that it might 

force other nearby owners to have to dig their own wells deeper to keep their water running .   Please 

take this in to consideration when you make your decision.    Thank you for your consideration in this 

matter.  Ursula Mackay.   

--  

Ursula J Mackay  
SPED Teacher, Monument Valley HS 

 


